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Public Notice 

 

 

Auchterarder Town Bus Service 
 

Due to roadworks, Sydney Crescent is closed 
from Monday, 21 September 2020 for up to five 

days. 
 

As a result, Service 49 will NOT be able to serve 
Sydney Crescent and Southlands Road. 

 

Service 49 will divert from Townhead via High 
Street and operate down Rossie Place, 

re-joining the normal route at Kincardine Road. 

 

All other parts of Service 49 will operate as 
normal. 

 

Auchterarder Community Bus Group apologises 
for any inconvenience caused. 

 
Notice Published on 21 September 2020 

 
For further information: 

E-mail acbug2018@gmail.com Twitter @acbug2018  
 


